
June 14, 2007

Highway 35 north of High Level Reopened to Traffic

High Level... Highway 35 north of High Level closed earlier this evening has been reopened to traffic. 
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Media enquiries about the highway closure may be directed to:

Jerry Bellikka
Communications
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
(780) 415-1841 (office)
(780) 237-5509 (cell)

To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000.

 

 

Media enquiries about the forest fire may be directed to:

Anastasia Drummond
Wildfire Information Officer
Alberta Sustainable Resource Development 
(780) 420-1968 (cell)
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